
To whom it may concern, 

    I oppose HB68 because it is a cruel, harmful attack on Ohio 

Families with gender diverse kids.  Ohio parents should have the 

right to choose medical and mental health treatment for their 

kids, along with their medical team.     

 

Respectfully, 

Jay Hanna  

 


